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A  meeting was held in the Schoolroom, on Monday evening, at which the following members were 
present : the Rev. H. Ault, (chairman),  Messrs. G. Chivers (Clerk), S. Wentworth, C. Hunt and  J. Chivers. 
The vacancies in the council in consequence of the non attendance of Messrs. W. J. Dore and E. Cue at 
the first meeting were filled by the unanimous selection of Messrs. D. Titchener and J. Thorne, two of the 
members of the late Council. 
 
The Clerk was instructed to gain information from the Local Sanitary Authority, as to whether the Council, 
as to whether the Council have power to prevent the owners of caravans, swings &c. from holding places 
in the village at the approaching club fete, May 27th. The suggestion was brought forward by the 
chairman, in consideration for the safety of the villagers regarding any introduction of small pox by 
persons from infected districts. 
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